[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Inkeri Böök <inkeri.book@eskilstuna.se> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 4:07 PM
To: Liene Cauna <Liene.Cauna@viaa.gov.lv>
Subject: Question

Dear Liene,
I was at the TCA meeting last week for Erasmus+ accreditation and we were in the same group in the morning. I´d like to know whether you can help me to get in touch with an Upper secondary school in Riga for staff – and student mobility. 
Our school has two English speaking programmes and 5 national programmes. We have 800 students and 70 staff members. The city of Eskilstuna is 100 km west of Stockholm.
We are open for all sorts of collaborations so hope fully there´s a school that might be interested in getting in touch with us.
Best regards,
Inkeri
St Eskils gymnasium

